
Dear Extended Day Kindergarten Students and Families,

Welcome to extended day kindergarten! My name is Megan Ford and I 
am SO excited to be your child’s teacher this year. We are going to have a 
wonderful year full of friends, adventures, and new discoveries. We are 
going to do so many fun things as we learn about math, reading, writing, 
and more!

I am a graduate of West Chester University and earned my 
Bachelor's Degree in Elementary Education. I earned my Master’s Degree in 
education from Holy Family University. This will be my 10th year teaching in 
Central Bucks. Prior to teaching kindergarten, I have also taught first, 
second, and third grade.

I have had a fun and relaxing summer... I hope you have too! I have 
spent my time reading, spending time outside, watching my favorite TV 
shows and movies, and spending time with my husband, Mr. Ford, and our 
dog Holly. I can’t wait to get the year started, see you soon!

Sincerely,

Megan Ford
mford@cbsd.org

I can't wait to learn all about your child this year! Here are a few of my 
favorite things so they can get to know me better:

Kindergarten!
WELCOME TO

Mrs. Ford’s Favorites:
Place:

Disney World
Food:

Mac and Cheese

Store:
Target

Color:
Blue

Movie:
Despicable Me

Hobby:
Reading

Animal:
Dog

Season:
Fall


